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Contact Ken Sack at 262-488-3807 
Or email at kensack@yahoo.com 

EAA Chapter 838 is known to be one of 

related educational programs including 

Can you recall your 
838? Did you
experience the thrill of a Young Eagles 
fi
monthly meeting and enjoy the 
experiences and 
our outstanding guest speakers? Or, 
was it at one of our delicious pancake 
breakfasts? Perhaps it was a visit to our 
summer Young Aviator Program. 
Whatever the event or circumstances 
involved, we trust that you had a 
pleasant and mem

Now twenty five years old, Racine's 
EAA Chapter 838 is known to be one of 
the finest EAA Chapters in the world. 

Its beautiful and well maintained 
facility has no EAA peers anywhere. It 
also has an unrivaled reputation for 

developing outstanding aviation 
related educational programs including 

Young Eagles, Aviation Explorer Post 
218, Aviation Explorer Club Post 5218, 

and Young Aviators. 
Can you recall your first visit to Chapter 
838? Did you--or someone you know-- 
experience the thrill of a Young Eagles 
first flight? Or attend a Chapter 838 
monthly meeting and enjoy the 
experiences and perspectives of one of 
our outstanding guest speakers? Or, 
was it at one of our delicious pancake 
breakfasts? Perhaps it was a visit to our 
summer Young Aviator Program. 
Whatever the event or circumstances 
involved, we trust that you had a 
pleasant and memorable experience.  

One of the special areas around 
Chapter 838 is the outdoor gathering 
and viewing terrace that overlooks 
the John H. Batten International 
Airport. This area, paved with 
individual personalized memorial 
bricks, is dedicated to continued 
efforts to assist and encourage young 
people who share the dream and 
excitement of 
help in a unique way. 
Here's how. Individuals, loved ones, 
families, businesses, community 
groups and friends can have 
personalized bricks engraved and 
installed in our viewing terrace. For as 
little as $100.00 a four inch by eight 
inch engraved brick can serve as a 
visible token of your support for EAA 
Chapter 838 and our youth oriented 
aviation programs. In addition, each 
brick sponsor will receive a 
"Certificate of Ownership" suitable 
for framing. For more details please 
refer to the attached instructions and 
ownership options

One of the special areas around 
Chapter 838 is the outdoor gathering 
and viewing terrace that overlooks 
the John H. Batten International 
Airport. This area, paved with 
individual personalized memorial 
bricks, is dedicated to continued 

fforts to assist and encourage young 
people who share the dream and 
excitement of flight. And, you can 
help in a unique way.  
Here's how. Individuals, loved ones, 
families, businesses, community 
groups and friends can have 
personalized bricks engraved and 
nstalled in our viewing terrace. For as 

little as $100.00 a four inch by eight 
inch engraved brick can serve as a 
visible token of your support for EAA 
Chapter 838 and our youth oriented 
aviation programs. In addition, each 
brick sponsor will receive a 

ficate of Ownership" suitable 
for framing. For more details please 
refer to the attached instructions and 
ownership options 


